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CLICK HERE for the  
SCHOOL CALENDAR 

 
 

 
CLICK HERE for the  
LUNCH CALENDAR 
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Sept. 28 ​Early Bird Turn 
In Day for Walkathon! 
Christian Service Day 
Character Day $1 
Oct. 5 Walkathon 
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Friday, September 28th will be our first Christian 
Service Day. The theme will be Character Day.  
For $1.00, students can dress up as their favorite 
character from a book, movie, TV show, etc.  
 

 

 

Among the many miraculous images of the 

Mother of God through which she deigns to grant 

her favors, there is one in the monastery church 

of the Carmelites in Vienna, entitled the Mother 

of Grace, or Our Lady of Grace, also known as 

Our Lady of the Bowed Head​. 
 
CLICK HERE ​ to read about Our Lady of Grace. 

 

Early Bird Turn-in Date ​is tomorrow, 
Friday, September 28th. Students will 
earn 5 extra raffle tickets!  
 
Students who turn in their minimum 
individual/family contribution will earn and 
out of uniform starting Monday, October 
1st! ​($70/individual,$100/family) 

 
CATCH THE SKITTLES POX​ Check out our Walkathon video!  

 

 

www.olgcs.org 

http://olgcs.org/Portals/0/2018-2019%20School%20Calendar%20-%202018-2019.pdf
http://olgcs.org/Portals/0/2018-2019%20School%20Calendar%20-%202018-2019.pdf
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/14POZWzsPg8efJ-TkFuHAPtqKznTOuD9-q7LPvBirBG0/edit?usp=sharing
http://olgcs.org/AboutUs/FacultyStaff/Cafeteria.aspx
http://olgcs.org/AboutUs/FacultyStaff/Cafeteria.aspx
https://m.facebook.com/olgeagles/
https://www.roman-catholic-saints.com/our-lady-of-grace.html
https://drive.google.com/file/d/117VgyMnERUOp1jiTAKMWEZzSES71Ua0k/view
http://www.olgcs.org/


 

 

 

www.olgcs.org 

http://www.olgcs.org/


 

 
 
 

www.olgcs.org 

http://www.olgcs.org/


 
 

 

 Our Lady of Grace  
Athletic Association 

 
 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Teams have been posted on the Girls 
Volleyball page on Blue Sombrero. Practice 
times will be determined at the coach's meeting 
in early October. You will hear from your 
daughter's coach once all of the schedules 
have been confirmed. 
 
 

3-8 Boys Basketball registration is now open & will close on October 16th - 
Click the link below to sign up! 
https://leagues.bluesombrero.com/Default.aspx?tabid=958716 
ALSO 
Open Gym will be held at Assumption gym from 6:30 - 8:00pm on the 
following Thursdays: 
- 9/20 
- 9/27 
- 10/4 
- 10/11 

 
Open gym is a great for boys who are interested in playing basketball at OLG. It's an opportunity to practice the skills 
that will be evaluated during assessments and get active! 
Any questions? Feel free to reach out to Scott Nevius at boysbasketballolg@gmail.com 
 
____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 
 
 
OLGAA is selling Larosa's Buddy Cards for $10 each....Enjoy your 
favorites while also supporting OLG Athletics - Stop by the school office 
and pick one up! 

________________________________________________________________________ 
 
WE NEED YOUR HELP! OLGAA is looking for 2-3 general board 
members, as well as an executive board and sports coordinator 
position.  
 
If you're interested, you can reach out to Melinda Miller at 
olgaasecretary@gmail.com for more information. 
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CLICK HERE​ ​for the Crystal Clear Science sign up. 
 
 
 
 
 

 
The Y's Kids is looking for potential employees for the 
before-school program. Applicants must have a High School 
diploma and experience with school aged children. Hours are 
6:15 a.m. - 7:45 a.m. Monday-Friday. Benefits include a YMCA 
membership and discounted rate for family members. For 
more information/questions, please contact Site Coordinator, 
Liz Kummer at ekummer@cincinnatiymca.org Thanks!  
 

 
Free & Reduced Meal Applications 
 
Meal applications must be submitted annually. If your student 
received meal benefits last year, please ensure that your 
household has reapplied for this academic year. Contact the 
school office or cafeteria if you would like an application. 
Applications are accepted throughout the year. Families who do 
not qualify are welcome reapply if they experience a change in 
circumstances. 

 
We are excited to announce Lifetouch will be creating our 
yearbook this year, and they need our help collecting 
photos!  
 
If you attend any OLG events and take photos, please 
send those to​ ​Olgraceyearbook@gmail.com​. The more 
pictures we have, the better the yearbook will be.  
 

If you have questions, please contact Tracy from Lifetouch at ​tshroyer@lifetouch.com​.  
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